Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

9-6-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 1

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 1" (1974). Newsbulletin. 34. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/34

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Salve Regina College Weekly News Bulletin

Vol. 2, No. 1

September 6, 1974

Weekly News Bulletin

The WNB is a weekly campus-communication medium, intended to serve each level of the campus community.

Anyone, whether administrator, faculty, staff, or student, is invited to submit any notice or item that may be of interest to other members of the SRC community. The WNB is published once a week during the academic year, on Fridays, and is left for distribution in O'Hare and Miley.

Anyone wishing to share any item or notice should submit it to the public relations office in Ochre Court by Wednesday, 4 P. M. of each week. Notices in writing are preferred, but messages may also be dictated by telephone to the secretary, Mrs. Marion Galvin, on extensions #43 and #45.

Please feel free to use WNB; its effectiveness is a function of its use.

Upcoming

September 7

September 9

All-college Mass and picnic, on Wakehurst grounds, at 5 P. M. Classes begin (in case you've forgotten)

Faculty

There will be a special meeting of departmental chairmen on Wednesday, September 11th, at 2 P. M. in room 260, O'Hare.

All faculty are invited to it. Father Healy will be speaking on campus ministry.

Correction

The reference to Miss Leslie O'Brien, director of residence, in the August 30 WNB should have read in this way:

Miss O'Brien received a B. A. with majors in psychology and history from Elmhurst College. She earned a Masters degree at Loyola University, Chicago, where she majored in Student Personnel Work with an emphasis on student counseling.

Freshmen

Some interesting percentages: a consideration of the entering freshman class shows that most come from Rhode Island and Massachusetts.

These figures do not include those new students who have transferred into the

Page 2

upper classes; nor do they consider any of the Law Enforcement students;

Rhode Island	31%
Massachusetts	24%
Connecticut	19%
New York	11%
New Jersey	5%
Other places	9% (approx.)
(Maine, Pennsylvania	, Delaware,
Maryland, Kentucky,	Ohio,
Florida, and Tanzani	a. East Africa)

Students

Student Congress office, Student meeting room, and Student Class Offices will be in Angelus Hall.

All students needing jobs (including those on Financial Aid) - see Sister Marjorie Walsh in the Placement Office.

Student Health Services will be located on the second floor of Angelus Hall.

Non-Profit Organization U. S. Postage PAID Newport, R. I. 02840 Permit No. 42